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Falls City Youth Struck By Vehicle 
(KLZA)-- A Falls City juvenile suffered what were described as
non-life-threatening injuries when he was struck by a pickup Tuesday afternoon.  

Falls City Assistant Police Chief Jamey Baker said the juvenile stepped off the
curb in the 1400 block of Fulton Street, which is the location of Falls City High
School, shortly before 4 o’clock and was struck by a pickup driven by Charles
Kreifels of Falls City.

The Falls City Volunteer Ambulance Squad transported the juvenile to
Community Medical Center in Falls City. 

Baker said the investigation into the incident is ongoing and that no citations
have been issued.

No other details are available at this time.  
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